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The office of education of the Formentera Council (CiF) has announced the assistance package
it will provide, retroactively, for the textbook reuse programme for the 2014-2015 school year.
The Council's funding for the programme —  42,000 euros all told — will go toward the
acquisition of textbooks used in primary and secondary schools as well as individual aid
packages for future teachers in early-childhood education programmes during the 2014-2015
school year.

  

Education councillor Susana Labrador explained the allocation delay was the result of updates
to the regulatory process — changes agreed upon by the Council and island schools. As for
2015-2016 financial assistance, Councillor Labrador indicated it would come during the current
school year, as is customary. She said the programme was about «solidarity» and commented,
«the goal of the aid is to promote a co-operative approach to reusing textbooks, not to mention
provide assistance to families with heavy financial burdens and already stretched resources».

  

Multi-child and single-parent families
The current aid will go to the primary and secondary schools of Formentera that have a
textbook reuse programme, as well as any students of early-childhood teaching programmes or
pupils belonging to multi-child or single-parent families and attending primary or secondary
school.

  

Application period ends 10 December
Local schools will receive 70 euros for each primary school pupil and 90 euros per pupil in
secondary. Likewise, for students of early-learning teaching programmes, the Council will pay
up to 50% of education costs, or up to 100% if they are a member of a multi-child or
single-parent family. Interested applicants should visit the Citizens' Information Office (OAC)
before 10 December. Applications will be reviewed and judged competitively.
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